
DAWG DAY

J O I N  U S  F O R  B E A R D E N  H I G H

S C H O O L ' S  A N N U A L

Open to all new and returning BHS students!

A U G  1  &  5  |  T I M E S  V A R Y
W E S T  M A L L  C O M M O N S

We are excited to welcome you to Bearden and

want to invite you to our annual Dawg Day

event!



WHAT IS DAWG DAY? 
D O N ' T  M I S S  T H I S  O P P O R T U N I T Y !

Take your yearbook photo (this photo will also be used for your student ID),

and seniors who have not taken a senior picture yet, will have the

opportunity to do so!

Beginning of Year Paperwork Collection- Technology Agreement, Student

Media Release, and Student Medical Profile (these forms will be on the BHS

website in mid-July or can be picked up at BHS in the West Mall office)

Pay Student ($15) & Technology Fees ($15)- checks can be made payable to

BHS or can be paid online (receipt will be emailed)

Juniors & Seniors only- Parking Pass information

How do I sign up for a time to attend Dawg Day?
Starting July 19th, go to the BHS website
(https://www.knoxschools.org/beardenhs) and click on the Dawg Day link to
sign-up for a time to go through Dawg Day!

What if i cannot come to any of the dates/times for Dawg Day?
Students who are unable to attend Dawg Day will complete the above tasks
during the school-day at some point the first week of school.

When will I get my computer?
New to BHS/transfer students will receive their devices the first week of school.
Students must have the following completed prior to receiving their device:

Watch the online "Technology Orientation" video (located on BHS website
in mid-July)
Student and parent sign technology agreement


